
From: Sara Parviz srparviz@gmail.com
Subject: Fwd: ECR 2018 - Registration finalised

Date: February 12, 2018 at 5:56 PM
To: Alireza Aghabozorgi ali80reza@yahoo.com

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "ECR 2018 - Registration Services" <registration@myESR.org>
Date: November 15, 2017 at 8:59:24 PM GMT+3:30
To: "Sara Parviz" <srparviz@gmail.com>
Subject: ECR 2018 - Registration finalised

 
 

 

 
Dear Assoc.Prof. Sara Parviz,
 
Thank you for registering for ECR 2018 to be held in Vienna, Austria,
February 28 - March 4, 2018.
 
Your credit card payment was successful and your registration is
finalised.
 
Enclosed you will find the original invoice. A copy can be downloaded in the
MyUserArea.
 
To check your registration status or to download any congress-related
documents, please refer to our website at www.myESR.org/MyUserArea.

We look forward to welcoming you to ECR 2018.
 
Yours sincerely,

ECR Registration Services
registration@myESR.org 
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